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On Saturday, December 18th we will host a Diversity Committee meeting at 
Takoma Aquatic and Community Center. The meeting will go from 12:00 - 
1:30 pm.  This meeting is open to anyone who would like to participate. The 
goal of the committee is to help increase the multicultural, ethnic, and 
socioeconomic diversity of the sport to achieve and foster an inclusive 
swimming environment that fosters the growth of swimming at all levels in our 
LSC. All are encouraged to come to the meeting and learn about past and 
present PVS diversity happenings in our LSC as well as discuss other 
possibilities for future events in PVS.  We will also select our Diversity 
Committee from those who are interested in participating in helping the 
committee achieve its goals. Please forward this message on to others who may 
not have access to this information on your team. We will ask that this 
information, be emailed to all PVS residents using our blast email system and 
posted on the website as a committee meeting.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to email me at miriamslynch@yahoo.com.  
   
Address for Takoma Park: 
300 Van Buren Street St, NW (at 3rd and Van Buren Sts)., NW Washington, 
DC 20011  
 
For Directions to Takoma Aquatic and Community Center on the PVS 
Website Click Here:  
http://www.pvswim.org/pooldirs.htm - takoma 
 
Thank you to Rob Green and DC Wave for providing the venue. 
 
Thank you,  
  
Miriam Lynch 
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